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3 December 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As you may be aware, we have launched the Accelerated Reader programme with all of our                
Year 7 students this year. This is with the aim of continuing to support and engage students                 
with their reading, whilst challenging them to read material which is going to develop them               
further.  
 
Renaissance Accelerated Reader is a simple concept: a student reads a book, takes an              
online quiz, and gets immediate feedback. The programme provides teachers with the            
information they need to monitor students’ reading practice and make informed decisions to             
guide their future learning.  
 
Every child has taken a STAR reading test in their English lesson and the outcome of this                 
test informs teachers and students of the types of books they should be selecting when               
choosing their reading material. This generates a reading age which will be updated on Go               
For Schools. The library is set up to ensure that students know the challenge range for all of                  
the books so that they can make an informed choice according to their target range. The                
STAR tests are re-taken termly as students progress through the programme to ensure that              
they are continually reading appropriately challenging material. 
 
You will be receiving an information letter from the class teacher at the Parents’ Evening on                
Wednesday 4 December, which has been generated by Renaissance Home Connect and            
lets you know how to view your child’s progress with Accelerated Reader.  
 
Your child has been informed that their password will be shared in order to give you access.                 
Once you gain access you will be able to view how your child is progressing with the                 
Accelerated Reader programme by viewing their bookshelf, their progress with quizzes and            
the average challenge level of the books they are reading. Alongside the book level              
information, there will be a target figure which indicates to you and your child the sort of                 
material they should be selecting to read. If they are reading material well below this figure                
then they should try to choose material which is more challenging. Please see the image               
below which exemplifies this: 
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Accelerated Reader Bookfinder (www.arbookfind.co.uk) is a web-based search tool that is for            
parents, guardians, students, teachers and librarians to search for appropriate Accelerated           
Reader books and articles. Therefore, if your child doesn’t always want to use the school               
library to source a book then they can source it from elsewhere and use Bookfinder to check                 
the BL (book level range) and ensure that it is appropriately challenging for them. 
 
All Year 7 students will be required to have a reading book with them as part of their English                   
lessons. Please can you support your child with this by encouraging them to bring their               
reading book into school on a daily basis.  
 
If you are not attending the Parents’ Evening, the information will be posted to your home                
address. We hope the information provided is useful to you. Please do not hesitate to contact                
your child’s English teacher should you have any questions.  
 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

C Trump 

English Teacher  
 

http://www.arbookfind.co.uk/UserType.aspx

